
 

 CABINET 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL   
 

4TH DECEMBER 2013  
 

1.  FINANCE MONITORING  - QUARTER 2 2013/2014 
 
  The Cabinet has considered a report on the Council’s financial  position 

for the period April to September 2013 (Quarter 2  - 2013/2014) .  
 
  It is therefore RECOMMENDED  
 
  That £32,000 be vired from Salaries to other Local Authorities within 

Business Transformation to fund the proposed Academy to be 
implemented with Stoke City Council, subject to 50% of this sum being 
recharged to Redditch Borough Council. 

 
 
 


